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With thanks to AAPE for providing generous funding which was used to pay for travel and accommodation. 
The conference offered a unique opportunity to disseminate the collaborative work carried out by Scottish Advanced Practice Educators Network (SAPEN) and the Welsh Advanced Practice Educators Network (WAPEN). 
We offered two sessions:
1. Developing Collaborative Advanced Practice Educational Networks across the United Kingdom
2. Development of a UK Pre-Course Workbook for Advanced Practice Students
Both sessions were well attended and raised a number of potential networking possibilities and opportunities. The collaborative work across WAPEN and SAPEN enabled discussion of similar practices across Europe particularly, where the challenges of differing Advanced Practice agenda’s was recognised. 
The Pre-Course Workbook triggered several thoughtful comments from trainee ACP’s who stated that the information was much needed and would support their practice. This session particularly offered us the opportunity to direct delegates to the AAPE UK website, which raised the profile and awareness of AAPE. 
We have since contacted individuals who wished to link with AAPE, and will continue these conversations, to widen the reach and strengthen the impact that AAPE has across the world, as well as within the UK. This may lead to affiliate membership. 
We have also uploaded the presentations and posters to the specific country pages on the AAPE website, sharing the resources and again, furthering the potential for links to be made across wider networks. 
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